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CVUSD Welcomes Community Input to Name Its Newest School in the Chino Preserve Area 

The Board of Education will accept online comments from the community and host a public hearing as 
Board members consider names for Chino Valley USD’s newest school.  

 
Chino, CA – Beginning November 4, 2022, Chino Valley USD families and community members are 
welcomed to submit input regarding the naming of the Preserve School #2 in Chino. Electronic comments 
and recommendations may be submitted through December 15, 2022, via the District’s website at 
https://www.chino.k12.ca.us/Page/52688. To access this site from the District website homepage, 
interested parties can select the Measure G shortcut located at the bottom of the webpage.  
 
On December 15, 2022, during its December meeting, the Board of Education will host a public hearing 
on proposed names received by the community, and entertain additional public comments. Final 
considerations will be completed during the January 19, 2023, Board of Education meeting with Board 
members taking action according to Board Policy 7310 – Naming of a Facility. 
 
The District will hold a groundbreaking ceremony for the project at 9 a.m. on Thursday, November 10, 
2022. Speakers will include the Board of Education president, PBK architect, and C.W. Driver 
representative.  
 
Information regarding the construction and naming of the Preserve School #2, including key dates and 
project timelines, can be found on the District website on the Measure G webpage. 
 
About Chino Valley Unified School District:  
Founded in 1860, Chino Valley Unified School District serves approximately 26,000 students across 35 
schools within the Chino Valley and South Ontario areas. Home to 18 California Distinguished schools, 
students receive a rigorous, 21st century education in preparation for college and career. Thriving 
performing arts and athletic programs, nationally recognized marching bands and engaging parent-
school partnerships distinguish Chino Valley Unified School District as one of the best school districts in 
California. For more information about Chino Valley Unified School district, please visit 
www.chino.k12.ca.us.  
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